June 1, 1965

Dr. Allan Barry Institute of Occupational Health Haartmaninkatu l Helsinki, FINLAND

Dear Allan:

For several reasons we would like to have an idea of the method and results of your work last Fall in evaluating attitudes to the standard work load. We start in mid-June another cycle of exams, on the railroad, and would like to consider the use of your questions and rating scale in our men. I never heard how the method finally shaped up.

Then, Henry Taylor's committee concerned with planning for training programs should know your work if it is in a form that you would like them to see it.

Finally, I must wind up a penultimate draft of a W.H.O. Manual on techniques and would like to know enough about the work to refer to it intelligently.

I still have in mind getting some E. Finland pulse rates for you from the tapes played back in real-time, but I have no technician available. If they would be of great use to you, you might let me know in which subjects the data would be of most use and I will see what can be done.

Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M. D.

HB:mj